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Comments: This proposed project would be extremely detrimental to the scenic views of our beautiful public

lands. In addition to it being an eyesore, dust/pollution from mining efforts, the contamination of our water and

light/sound pollution are surely unavoidable. For these reasons I do not support this project. 


